Massachusetts Bass Federation
Director Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:35 PM

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance/Secretaries Report: Missing were Avid, Bass Addicts, Minute Man, and Tri-Valley.  There was no November meeting due to lack of attendance.  Reading of previous minutes waved.  Motion Wildside, seconded be All-State.  Motion passed.

Treasures Report:  No report Pete not present.

Awards Banquet Report:  The banquet will be held on March 25th at the Maynard Elks.  Tickets will be available at the February meeting.


Youth Committee:  Bob is waiting on permits.


Scholarship Report: Dave is waiting for transcripts from 4 scholarships awarded for this year.


Conservation Director:  No report Seth was missing.


Tournament Committee:   Dave is waiting on NH permits.  Mass permits are in.  One change July Whitehall permit was taken so tournament will be held on Lake Cochituate.


By-Law Committee: No report


Old Business:  Banquet date only old business.


New Business:  Mass Bass Federation will have a booth at the SNHU Sports Show.  It will be manned by Seth McNary and Bob Rivet.  We will also be at this year’s show at Boxboro.  The booth will be run by the Greenwater Wizards as well as a Kids Casting contest on Saturday.


Meeting Reminders for next Month:  Dues are past due please get them in!


Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM
